The Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental Mitigation Trust for State
Beneficiaries, Puerto Rico and The District of Columbia

Notice of Transition of Responsibility for Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental
Mitigation Trust for State Beneficiaries, Puerto Rico and The District of Columbia (the
“State Trust”)

Wilmington Trust, N.A., as Trustee (the “Trustee”) for the State Trust hereby gives notice that,
effective as of April 4, 2022, Russell Crane, who has been the main point of contact for all
inquiries with respect to the State Trust, will be transitioning the responsibility for the day to day
management of the State Trust to Michael Bochanski Jr., who has been involved with the State
Trust since its inception and has worked along with Mr. Crane on the State Trust during this
time. Mr. Crane will be coordinating with and available to Mr. Bochanski to ensure a smooth
transition and to any questions requiring his unique knowledge or expertise.

Going forward, please contact Michael Bochanski Jr. with any inquiries at
mbochanski@wilmingtontrust.com or (302) 651-8608.
BY: Wilmington Trust, N.A., as Trustee for the Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental

Mitigation Trust for State Beneficiaries, Puerto Rico and The District of Columbia

DATE: April 4, 2022



